
Leadership/Arizona Mission Training 

September 2023 

 

Let’s have a fantastic Leadership year!  Prepare your units for the year ahead.  We can look forward to 

Fall Conference where we will be able to hear all the news from the national convention and learn more 

about our new President’s Special Project.    We encourage you to plan and/or attend an Arizona Mission 

Training.  There is always something to renew and refresh ourselves and our units.  We have held one 

training so far at Unit #86 in Heber-Overgard. 

Arizona Mission Trainings Scheduled: 

 September 30th Unit #24 Contact Peggy Linnan 520-266-5909 

 October 7th Unit #41 Contact Rosita Hernandez 602-237-7443 

 October 28th Unit #2  Information pending 

January is beginning to fill with some tentative scheduling. 

To set up a Arizona Mission Training: 

 Contact chairman (we will work together to set date) 

 10 or more participants 

 $10 for each participant sent to department 10 days prior to training. 

 Send list of participants to Chairman when training is over. 

Contact Information: Karen Smith  ksmith111@cox.net (520-249-1119) 

Please text initially so that I may return your call. 

It is important to make use of information available if you are unable to attend a training.  The national 

organization has online courses available on all kinds of information.  The new schedule will be in future 

bulletins as soon as I see current schedule.  You could have one or two members take a course and share it 

with your unit.  Perfect avenue for leadership and mentoring! 

Have a wonderful Auxiliary year and see you in November!!!!!!! 

  

mailto:ksmith111@cox.net


 


